
 

We have planned pre– writing workshops for families to join in with their children at Shenley 
Fields Daycare and Nursery School, delivered by Kate our nursery school teacher . 

These sessions will take place on: Monday 6th Oct ,Tuesday 7th Oct, Thursday 9th Oct 
and Friday 10th Oct 2025.These sessions will start at  9.15 am and finish at 10.15am. 
Your child must be accompanied by an adult to attend these workshops.  

The workshops will:  

• Help parents and carers to understand effective ways to support young children in  
writing. 

• Demonstrate some of the things children need to do to develop good writing skills. 

• Share some of the tools we use at nursery. 

• Empower parents and carers to encourage early writing at home 

If you would like to attend a pre– writing workshop with your child please ask at  reception. 
For further information please speak to Kate. 

Shenley Fields Daycare and Nursery School  
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Come along and learn new skills 


